
September 2, 2025

On Sunday morning, August 24th, 2025, the new 
school year began in an atmosphere of excitement 
and optimism, as schools welcomed students from 
Grade 3 through high school.

A Warm Welcome for Our Returning Students

Introductory Meeting for New Students and 
Reception for Third Grade

Our school organized an introductory meeting 
for new students across all grade levels, 
introducing them to school regulations, 
educational services, and various activities.

Important Announcements

Mawhiba has announced the 
opening of registration for the 
National Science Creativity 
Olympiad (IBDAA) for talented 
students. Registration is open until 
September 30, 2025.
Online Service: National Olympiad

Mawhibah

We want to announce the upcoming 
opening of registration for the Arab 
Reading Challenge. The competition 
usually begins in September, and the 
official registration date will be 
announced soon.

arabreadingchallenge.com/ar 

Arab Reading Challenge
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